
 

Dear Head of the Lake Community, 

Registration for HOTL 2023 will remain open through Wednesday October 25th 

Important HOTL 2023 What's New information (including new and revised events) is 
on the HOTL Regatta Central News Page.  

Dates to Know (all 12 noon PDT) 

• Monday, October 16: Scratch deadline. After this, no refunds. Refunds for 
entries scratched before October 16 will be issued after October 16. 

• Wednesday, October 25: Registration closes. Entries will still continue to be 
accepted to replace scratches. 

• Wednesday, November 1: No pending entries accepted past this date. Age 
divisions will be combined at the discretion of the registrar. All crews may 
continue to make changes to line-ups until race day. 

• We will stop accepting entries from the queue at 12 noon on Wednesday, 
November 1, when schedules go to press.  

Refund policy:  If you scratch before noon on Monday, October 16, you will receive a 
refund. If you scratch after this date, refunds will not be issued. If your event is 
cancelled due to weather conditions, you will not be issued a refund. 

As always, if you have any questions, please let us know. 

The Head Of The Lake Regatta 

hotl@lakewashingtonrowing.com 

 
 

https://www.regattacentral.com/user/registration/?job_id=8117&org_id=202
https://www.regattacentral.com/v3/cms/regatta/8117/news?org_id=202
mailto:hotl@lakewashingtonrowing.com

